
 

 MARK  YOUR CALENDAR! 

Middle School  

     Back to School Night will be   

         THURSDAY, AUGUST 2ND                                           
              

7th Grade Orientation will be from  5:00—5:30 

p.m. in the multi -purpose room.  Only 7th grade 

parents and students need to be in  

attendance for this orientation. 

 

From 5:30-7:00 p.m. all 7th and 8th grade         

parents and students will have the opportunity   

to walk through their  student’s schedule.  

(Schedules will be mailed home prior to Aug. 2nd) 

 

Power School Parent Passwords may be picked up 

in the front office this evening.  If you  

already have your password from a school  

in the DVUSD district your password  

remains the same. 

  

Representatives from the Transportation  

Department will be on campus August 2nd from 

5:30-6:30 p.m. to answer any questions you may 

have regarding your student’s  

bus assignment (if applicable).  

 

WE ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO  

AN AWESOME 2018-2019 SCHOOL YEAR!  

AT HIGHLAND LAKES! 



 

     
 
  
 
   


